FLORIDA SHARED-USE NON-MOTORIZED (SUN) TRAIL
Van Buren Parkway / El Dorado Boulevard / Kismet Parkway
PUBLIC MEETING | Tuesday, October 23,2018
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MEETING LOCATION
Cape Coral Public Works Building

¥ 315 Nicholas Parkway East
B Cape Coral




Florida Shared-Use Non-Motorized (SUN) Trail

Join Our Public Meeting

PROJECT INFORMATION

On behalf of the City of Cape Coral, you are invited to a public meeting
regarding plans for the City’s Florida Shared-Use Non-Motorized (SUN)
trail, a bicycle and pedestrian multi-use trail, along the north side of Van
Buren Parkway from Burnt Store Road to El Dorado Boulevard, along the
east side of El Dorado Boulevard from Van Buren Parkway to Kismet
Parkway, and along the north side of Kismet Parkway from El Dorado
Boulevard to Del Prado Boulevard. The total project length is
approximately 6.5 miles. The project involves construction of a new
12-foot wide multi-use trail and three new pedestrian bridges over the
Zanzibar, Loch Ness, and Eureka Canals. This trail is part of the Florida
Greenways and Trail network and is being funded for design and
construction as part of the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT)
Florida Shared-Use Non-Motorized (SUN) Trail program. The purpose of
this public meeting is to receive public input from the local community.

MEETING INFORMATION

Tuesday, October 23,2018

5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.

Cape Coral Public Works Building

Large Conference Room A200 (Green Room)
815 Nicholas Parkway East, Cape Coral

The meeting will be held as an open house format, with a formal
presentation at 6 p.m. Participants may review study information and
discuss the project with City staff at any time during the meeting.

Participants may also provide public comment at any time during or at
the conclusion of the meeting. Written comments can be submitted at
this meeting or by mail to Pimolmas Tan, City’s Project Manager, at P.O.
Box 150027, Cape Coral, Florida 33915-0027, or by email to
ptan@capecoral.net. All comments must be received by November 2, 2018.

We urge you to participate in this public meeting. If you have any questions,
please do not hesitate to contact:

Pimolmas Tan, PE, City’s Project Manager

Email: ptan@capecoral.net

Phone: (239) 574-0540

Persons with disabilities who require accommodations under the
Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation
services (free of charge) should contact Mark Bertoncini, by phone at
407-839-4006, or via email at mbertoncini@vhb.com at least seven (7)
days prior to the meeting. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please
contact us by using the Florida Relay Service, 1-800-955-8771 (TDD) or
1-800-955-8770 (Voice).
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